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WFWP Italy joined with FFWPU and UPF to hold the Peace Road Rally 2015, it took place on 26 July 
2015 at the Piazza di Prato dell Valle, in Padova, Italy. 
 
It was a concrete commitment to make a difference. Together we hope to redesign the world for Peace 
under one sky. The idea was to unite all people who want to work for the good of the society, promoting 
family values, and the dialogue between cultures and religions. The march was held in a variety of places, 
from the Capo di buona speranza in Santiago, to London, New York, Seoul and Padova. Linking 
ideologically with our international Peace project, the peace march took life around the skating ring where 
a total of 300 participants joined. This varied procession was composed of people of all ages, and many 
families with children. 
 
The manifestation, absolutely non partisan is part of our world “Peace Road 2015” that involves 120 
nations and sees the participation of people who want to be part of an activity that changes the world in a 
positive way. At the event, under the patronage of the City of Padova, some talks from various 
organizations were held at intervals. On the main banner was written “Italy, bridge of peace, let’s build a 
better world together!” Peace doesn’t happen only through words but through concrete actions and 
gestures, like feeling responsible for your own destiny and the destiny of others, promoting universal 
values such as loyalty, solidarity and altruism. Listed participants included families of many different 
nationalities who had flags, pennants and banners expressing their desire to work towards a better world.  
 



The promoting organisations were “ The Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU)” , “ The 
Women’s Federation for World Peace (WFWP) “ and “ The Universal Peace Federation (UPF)” all 
NGO’s at the UN that have been active for more than 20 years in the promotion of peace. Co-promoters 
were CARP (Collegiate association for the research of Principles) and IRFF Onlus, organisations that deal 
with humanitarian shipments to Moldova with the view of adoption projects in the long term. At the end 
of the manifestation all of the participants signed a poster with the world peace road map.  
 

 
 
Serious commitment is essential, coming from positive actions that can really be a source of change and 
make a difference. We wish to see a world in which new generations, motivated by constructive actions, 
can learn the real value of love and brotherhood. True peace starts in each and every home. The family is 
the source of value and morality. The dialogue in the couple, between husband and wife, grandparents 
and grandchildren is fundamental; it is the foundation to overcome any difficulty. This touching and deep 
experience is only the first step of a communal project, to cooperate in a network with conscience and 
responsibility.  
 
Have a nice summer and we wish you all the best for your work ahead to realise peace!!! 
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